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January 3, 2023 

Requesting Palliative Care Services 

 

Dear provider, 
 
Effective January 1, 2023, the Health Plan of San Mateo (HPSM) providers can request 
palliative care services for qualifying members. 
 
Learn how by watching this two minute tutorial video: www.hpsm.org/videos/default-
source/provider-education/requesting-palliative-care-services.mp4  
 
Download the referral form for adult members here: www.hpsm.org/docs/default-
source/provider-forms/paliative_care_referral_adult_2022.pdf  
 
Palliative care is a new benefit for our members. We will continue to grow palliative care 
resources on our website in the coming months, so be sure to stay up to date by reviewing 
provider notifications and visiting us online. 
 
Contact our Provider Services department at PSInquiries@hpsm.org with any questions.  
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  
HPSM Provider Services 
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